
Response from Mr Nicholas West  

Question 1:What are your views on the strategic principles that Ofcom proposes 
to apply to its numbering policy decisions? : I am most concerned about the so 
called local and national rate numbers 0845 and 0870 mostly also the other related 
numbers 0871 0844 etc. I have great difficulty knowing what the cost to call these 
numbers is.  

Question 2:What do you think are consumers? key current views on numbering, 
how do you think those views will change, and how should Ofcom?s current 
decisions take those changes into account? 

Same answer given to this and all other questions as to Question 1.  


